STATE OF MAINE
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

Bruce Van Note

Janet T. Mills Commissioner
Governor

March, 20, 2024

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL: john@authenticcm.com

Authentic Communication Matters
1769 Elk Creek Road
Delhi, NY 13753

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation of RFP # 202308178 - Employee Development Training

Dear John Mancuso:
This letter is regarding the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of Maine
Department of Transportation for Employee Development Training. Pursuant to Part 1.B.2 of the
RFP, the Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no award will be made.
The Department intends to issue a new RFP for these services in the very near future.
Sincerely,
Yalgsae m m\

Valarie Moody, Director
MaineDOT Training Center




STATE OF MAINE
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

Bruce Van Note

Janet T. Mills Commissioner
Governor _

March 20, 2024

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL: govsales@ccslearningacademy.com

CCS Learning Academy
13475 Danielson Street, Suite 230
Poway, CA 92064

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation of RFP # 202308178 - Employee Development Training

Dear Anand Dandapani:

This letter is regarding the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of Maine
Department of Transportation for Employee Development Training. Pursuant to Part 1.B.2 of the
RFP, the Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no award will be made.

The Department intends to issue a new RFP for these services in the very near future.
Sincerely,

\/Wmm

Valarie Moody, Director
MaineDOT Training Center
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STATE OF MAINE
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

Bruce Van Note

Janet T. Mills Commissioner
Governor

March 20, 2024

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL.: scot. matiox@dirigosafety.com

Dirigo Safety, LLC
5 Main Street, Suite 3
Auburn, ME 04062

SUBJECT: Natice of Cancellation of RFP # 202308178 - Employee Development Training

Dear Scott Mattox:
This letter is regarding the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of Maine
Department of Transportation for Employee Development Training. Pursuant {o Part 1.B.2 of the
RFP, the Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no award will be made.
The Department intends to issue a new RFP for these services in the very near future.
Sincerely,

Voo Mpods

Valarie Moody, Director
MaineDOT Training Center
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STATE OF MAINE
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

. Bruce Van Note
Janet T. Mills Commissioner
Governor

March 20, 2024

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL: mike@effectivepresentations.com

Effective Presentations
33338, Wadsworth Bivd
Lakewood, CO 80227

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation of RFP # 202308178 - Employee Development Training

Dear Mike Fruciano:
This letter is regarding the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of Maine
Department of Transportation for Employee Development Training. Pursuant to Part |.B.2 of the
RFP, the Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no award will be made.
The Department intends to issue a new RFP for these services in the very near future.
Sincerely,

Vadorae ™) gocb-\

Valarie Moody, Director
MaineDOT Training Center

Page 1 aof 1 rev. 3/5/2018




STATE OF MAINE
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

Bruce Van Note

Janet T. Mills Commissioner
Governor

March 20, 2024

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL: sthibodeau@northernlight.org

Healthy Life Employee Assistance Program and Training
707 Sable Oaks Drive Suite 125
South Portland, ME 04106

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation of RFP # 202308178 - Employee Development Training

Dear Sheila Thibodeau:

This letter is regarding the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of Maine
Department of Transportation for Employee Development Training. Pursuant to Part 1.B.2 of the
RFP, the Department has decided fo cancel the RFP and no award will be made.

The Department intends to issue a new RFP for these services in the very near future.
Sincerely,
Vo M Docky

Valarie Moody, Director
MaineDOT Training Center

Page 1 of 1 rev, 3/5/2018




STATE OF MAINE
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

Bruce Van Note

Janet T. Mills Commissioner
Governor

March 20, 2024

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL: Charlene@h3cllc.com

Human Capital Consultants Consortium, LLC (H3C, LLC)
4314 Kingston Gate Cove
Atlanta, GA 30341-1042

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation of RFP # 202308178 - Employee Development Training

Dear Charlene Fitzpatrick:
This letter is regarding the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of Maine
Department of Transportation for Employee Development Training. Pursuant to Part 1.B.2 of the
RFP, the Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no award will be made.
The Department intends to issue a new RFP for these services in the very near future.
Sincerely,

Vatarae m pody

Valarie Moody, Direcfor
MaineDOT Training Center

Page 1 of 1 rev. 3/5/2018




STATE OF MAINE
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

Bruce Van Note

Janet T. Mills Commissioner
Governor

March 20, 2024

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL: kstitham@integrativeinquiryllc.com

Integrative Inquiry LLC
55 Burnt Hill Road
Bass Harbor, ME 04653

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation of RFP # 202308178 - Employee Development Training

Dear Katherine Stitham:
This letter is regarding the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of Maine
Department of Transportation for Empioyee Development Training. Pursuant to Part 1.B.2 of the
RFP, the Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no award will be made.
The Department intends to issue a new RFP for these services in the very near future.
Sincerely,

NOIGIos ™ ao@u]
Valarie Moody, Director
MaineDOT Training Center

Page 1 of 1 rev. 3/5/2018




STATE OF MAINE
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

. Bruce Van Note
Janet T. Mills Commissioner
Governor

March 20, 2024

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL: efortin@kvce.me.edu

Kennebec Valley Community College
92 Western Ave
Fairfield, ME 04937

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation of RFP # 202308178 - Employee Development Training

Dear Elizabeth Fortin:

This letter is regarding the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of Maine
Department of Transportation for Employee Development Training. Pursuant to Part 1.B.2 of the
RFP, the Depariment has decided to cancel the RFP and no award will be made.

The Department intends to issue a new RFP for these services in the very near future.
Sincerely,
Yuw (V\ 0 cb]

Valarie Moody, Director
MaineDOT Training Center

Page 1 of 1 rev. 3/5/2018




STATE OF MAINE
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

Bruce Van Note

Janet T. Mills Commissioner
Governor

March 20, 2024

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL: Kenya@KJRConsulting.com

KJR Consulting LLC
53 Carter Drive
Framingham, MA 01701

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation of RFP # 202308178 - Employee Development Training

Dear Kenya Rutland:

This letter is regarding the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of Maine
Department of Transportation for Employee Development Training. Pursuant to Part 1.B.2 of the
RFP, the Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no award will be made.

The Department intends to issue a new RFP for these services in the very near future.
Sincerely,

Yasarar o b0y

Valarie Moody, Director
MaineDOT Training Center

Page 1 of 1 rev. 3/5/2018




STATE OF MAINE
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

. Bruce Van Note
Janet T. Mills Commissioner
Governor

March 20, 2024

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL: sivaprasad@lotususainc.com

LotusUSA, Inc.
445 S. Figueroa Street 31t Floor Suite 3121
Los Angeles, CA 90071

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation of RFP # 202308178 - Employee Development Training

Dear Prasad Yalamanchi:

This letter is regarding the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of Maine
Department of Transportation for Employee Development Training. Pursuant to Part 1.B.2 of the
RFP, the Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no award will be made.

The Department intends to issue a new RFP for these services in the very near future.
Sincerely,

Yararae r\/]t’md.x’

Valarie Moody, Director
MaineDOT Training Center

Page 1 of t rev. 3/5/2018




STATE OF MAINE
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

Bruce Van Note

Janet T. Mills Commissioner
Governor

March 20, 2024

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL: sarah@mcedv.org

Maine Coalition to End Domestic Violence
101 Western Ave
Augusta, ME 04330

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation of RFP # 202308178 - Employee Development Training

Dear Sarah Grant:

This letter is regarding the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of Maine
Department of Transportation for Employee Development Training. Pursuant to Part |.B.2 of the
RFP, the Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no award will be made.

The Department intends to issue a new RFP for these services in the very near future.
Sincerely,

Valarie Moody, Director
MaineDOT Training Center

Page 1 of 1 rev. 3/5/2018




STATE OF MAINE
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

Bruce Van Note

Janet T. Mills Commissioner
Governor

March 20, 2024

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL: wmax99@gmail.com

MaineMax, Incorporated
104 Two Lights Road
Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation of RFP # 202308178 - Employee Development Training

Dear William Maxwell:

This letter is regarding the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of Maine
Department of Transportation for Employee Development Training. Pursuant to Part [.B.2 of the
RFP, the Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no award will be made.

The Department intends to issue a new RFP for these services in the very near future.
Sincerely,

Valanee 4 tody

Valarie Moody, Director
MaineDOT Training Center

Page 1 of 1 rev. 3/5/2018




STATE OF MAINE
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

Bruce Van Note

Janet T. Mills Commissioner
Governor

March 20, 2024

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL: drtom14@amail.com

Management Development, Inc.
4972 Deer Ridge Drive South
Carmel, IN 46033

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation of RFP # 202308178 - Employee Development Training

Dear Dr. Tom DeCoster:

This letter is regarding the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of Maine
Department of Transportation for Employee Development Training. Pursuant to Part |.B.2 of the
RFP, the Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no award will be made.

The Department intends to issue a new RFP for these services in the very near future.
Sincerely,

YQ.LGAA& rY\OO:U-j

Valarie Moody, Director
MaineDOT Training Center
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STATE OF MAINE
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

) Bruce Van Note
Janet T. Mills Commissioner
Governor

March 20, 2024

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL: mspsafety@myfairpoint.net

Mike St. Peter Safety Services
573 Main Street
Jackman, ME 04945

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation of RFP # 202308178 - Employee Development Training

Dear Mike St. Peter:

This letter is regarding the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of Maine
Department of Transportation for Employee Development Training. Pursuant to Part 1.B.2 of the
RFP, the Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no award will be made.

The Department intends to issue a new RFP for these services in the very near future.
Sincerely,

Y@ ooos m@Oéh]

Valarie Moody, Director
MaineDOT Training Center
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STATE OF MAINE
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

. Bruce Van Note
Janet T. Mills Commissioner
Governor

March 20, 2024

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL: nslazure@amail.com

Nicole S Lazure
PO Box 445
Unity, ME 04988

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation of RFP # 202308178 - Employee Development Training

Dear Nicole Lazure:

This letter is regarding the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of Maine
Department of Transportation for Employee Development Training. Pursuant to Part .B.2 of the
RFP, the Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no award will be made.

The Department intends to issue a new RFP for these services in the very near future.
Sincerely,

\/CUGU\M_ M&Oéw]

Valarie Moody, Director
MaineDOT Training Center
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STATE OF MAINE
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

. Bruce Van Note
Janet T. Mills Commissioner
Governor

March 20, 2024

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL: PGeorge@RefineM.com

RefineM LLC
405 N. Jefferson Avenue, Suite 1013
Springfield, MO 65806

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation of RFP # 202308178 - Employee Development Training

Dear Phillip George:

This letter is regarding the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of Maine
Department of Transportation for Employee Development Training. Pursuant to Part |.B.2 of the
RFP, the Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no award will be made.

The Department intends to issue a new RFP for these services in the very near future.
Sincerely,

Vatoarue nn ood;u\

Valarie Moody, Director
MaineDOT Training Center

Page 1 of 1 rev, 3/5/2018




STATE OF MAINE
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

Bruce Van Note

Janet T. Mills Commissioner
Governor

March 20, 2024

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL: desiree@saddlerconsultinggroup.com

Saddler Consulting Group, Inc.
4676 Don Lorenzo Drive Unit E
Los Angeles, CA 90008

SUBJECT: Notice of Canceliation of RFP # 202308178 - Employee Development Training

Dear Desiree Saddler:

This letter is regarding the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of Maine
Depariment of Transportation for Employee Development Training. Pursuant to Part 1.B.2 of the
RFP, the Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no award will be made.

The Department intends to issue a new RFP for these services in the very near future.
Sincerely,

VW\A.L IY‘\(’E)'CCLU\

Valarie Moody, Director
MaineDOT Training Center
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STATE OF MAINE
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

Bruce Van Note

Janet T. Mills Commissioner
Governor

March 20, 2024

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL: bob@envisioncad.com

The Envision Group, Inc. DBA EnvisionCAD
8517 Excelsior Drive Suite 102
Madison, W! 53717

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation of RFP # 202308178 - Employee Development Training

Dear Robert Mecham:

This letter is regarding the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of Maine
Department of Transportation for Employee Development Training. Pursuant to Part 1.B.2 of the
RFP, the Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no award will be made.

The Department intends to issue a new RFP for these services in the very near future.
Sincerely,

Yauaras " ool

Valarie Moody, Director
MaineDOT Training Center

Page 1 of 1 rev, 3/5/2018




STATE OF MAINE
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

Bruce Van Note

Janet T. Mills Commissioner
Governor

March 20, 2024

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL: Kevin.Ducharme@TYLin.com

TYLin International
345 California Street Suite 2300
San Francisco, CA 99410

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation of RFP # 202308178 - Empioyee Development Training

Dear Kevin Ducharme:

This letter is regarding the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of Maine
Department of Transportation for Employee Development Training. Pursuant to Part 1.B.2 of the
RFP, the Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no award will be made.

The Department intends to issue a new RFP for these services in the very near future.
Sincerely,

Vaiorme mm)céh‘

Valarie Moody, Director
MaineDOT Training Center

Page 1 of 1 rev. 3/5/2018




STATE OF MAINE
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

Bruce Van Note

Janet T. Mills Commissioner
Governor

March 20, 2024

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL: Brenda.Carnes@unitedtraining.com

United Training Commercial LLC
707 Landa Street
New Braunfels, TX 78130

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation of RFP # 202308178 - Employee Development Training

Dear Brenda Carnes:

This letter is regarding the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of Maine
Department of Transportation for Employee Development Training. Pursuant to Part [.B.2 of the
RFP, the Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no award will be made.

The Department intends to issue a new RFP for these services in the very near future.
Sincerely,
V@JJU‘LA,Q_ vy

Valarie Moody, Director
MaineDOT Training Center
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STATE OF MAINE
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

. Bruce Van Note
Janet T. Mills Commissicner
Governor

March 20, 2024

VIA ELECTRONIC MAILL: ccmartsolf@urbanengineers.com

Urban Engineers Inc.
530 Walnut Street
Philadeiphia, PA 19106

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation of RFP # 202308178 - Employee Development Training

Dear Carol Martsolf:

This letter is regarding the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of Maine
Department of Transportation for Employee Development Training. Pursuant to Part |.B.2 of the
RFP, the Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no award will be made.

The Department intends to issue a new RFP for these services in the very near future.
Sincerely,

Vg mm;.\

Valarie Moody, Director
MaineDOT Training Center

Page 1 of 1 rev. 3/5/2018




STATE OF MAINE
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

Bruce Van Note

Janet T. Mills Commissioner
Governor

March 20, 2024

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL: sboilard@vtec.org

VTEC Maine Inc.
343 Gorham Road, Cornerbrook Plaza, Fioor 2
South Portland, ME 04106

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation of RFP # 202308178 - Employee Development Training

Dear Stacie Boilard Schelzi:

This letter is regarding the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of Maine
Department of Transportation for Employee Development Training. Pursuant to Part [.B.2 of the
RFP, the Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no award will be made.

The Department intends to issue a new RFP for these services in the very near future.
Sincerely,

Y grae maodx\

Valarie Moody, Director
MaineDOT Training Center

Page 1 of { rev. 3/5/2018




STATE OF MAINE
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

Bruce Van Note

Janet T. Mills Commissioner
Governor

March 20, 2024

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL: Mark@ZenEngineering.com

Zen Engineering
13759 Kinbrook Street
Sylmar, CA 91342

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation of RFP # 202308178 - Employee Development Training

Dear Mark Ditko:

This letter is regarding the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of Maine
Department of Transportation for Employee Development Training. Pursuant to Part 1.B.2 of the
RFP, the Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no award will be made.

The Department intends to issue a new RFP for these services in the very near future.
Sincerely,

Valarie Moody, Director
MaineDOT Training Center
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